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Nillumbik Safety Awareness Bike Ride
1st Diamond Creek Scout Group and Nillumbik District Scouts, in conjunction with Vic Police, have arranged a bike ride for Sunday 4th October.

Most details are in the separate notice from the organisers.

Notes for Rosanna families:

· Rosanna families attending will be taking part as a family activity – parents will be responsible for the supervision of their children.  No Cubs or Scouts are to ride without parental supervision.  As a result, the permission forms mentioned will not be required.

· Rosanna families should choose to start at either Diamond Creek Scout Hall (Challenger St, Diamond Creek – Melway 11-K7) or, if taking younger ones, perhaps 1st Eltham Scout Hall (Youth Rd, Eltham - Melway 21-J5), for the ride to Westerfolds Park (see map on separate notice - don’t forget to arrange transport for both ends!).

· Please ensure you contact Belinda Clarkson, as per the separate notice, prior to 1st October, to enable catering and rostering of appropriate Police support numbers.


· Bagheera has offered that we may be able to help with transport of bikes to/from our Scout Hall.  Please contact me asap if you wish to do so.  Remember that parents will still be needing to go on the ride and supervise their children.


· Please remember the basics – a roadworthy bike (with tyres checked too), helmet, sunnies, hat (for after the ride), drink bottle, maybe a light snack for the ride, sunscreen, portable first aid kit if possible and full uniform for Cubs and Scouts.

Regards

Akela

(9434 7594)

akela@rosannacubs.org
